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The 2010 Rockingham County Comprehensive Transportation Plan and the Technical Report can be viewed on the Transportation Planning Branch’s web site at:

https://connect.ncdot.gov/projects/planning/Pages/CTP-Details.aspx?study_id=Rockingham%20County
All comments and/or questions concerning this report should be directed to John A. (Andy) Bailey in the Triad Regional Planning Group of the Transportation Planning Branch at (919) 7070991, or jabailey@ncdot.gov.
